
 

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION CONWAY RESIDENTS 

 

INFRASTRUCTURE REVIEW AD-HOC COMMITTEE VACANCY 

 

The Infrastructure Review Ad-hoc Committee, a subcommittee of the Conway 

School Board, is looking for a member of the community to join the committee. 

Interested persons must be a resident of Conway and can send a letter of interest to 

Superintendent Richard, 176A Main St., Conway, NH 03818, or by email 

krichard@sau9.org, by September 5, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


